
MEMORANDUM


To:           Randy Poe, Superintendent
                 Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson

FROM:    Mary Ann Rankin, Director of Technology

DATE:      March 8, 2018

RE:          Addendum to Managed Fiber Contract

               Boone County School District participates in the Federal Universal 
               Services Administration (USAC) E-Rate program for the reimbursement   
              of funds spent on various services. 

               We currently have a 5 year Managed Fiber Contract with Cincinnati Bell   
               Telephone Services. The contract will end on June 30, 2021.

              Attached is an addendum to the Current Managed Fiber Contract for            
                  Ballyshannon and the Ignite Institute. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I recommend the Addendum to the Managed Fiber Contract with Cincinnati Bell Telephone Services, as presented. 
